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Proposed Registration Standards Consultation Paper 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the proposed registration 
standards for Medical Radiation Practice. 
 
NATA is generally in agreement with the proposed standards and has only the 
following comment for clarification purposes. 
 
 Attachment 1. Draft registration standard  

Continuing professional development (CPD)  

 
NATA comments and feedback 

1.3 Whether or not a specified proportion of an 
individual’s CPD should be dedicated to their 
current scope of practice.  

Requirement b) refers to disciplines.  
NATA recommends that this be 
aligned with the requirements under 
“divisions” Attachment 6 – 
Grandparenting and general 
registration eligibility registration 
standard.   ie 

 Diagnostic radiography 

 Radiation therapy 

 Nuclear medicine 
 Attachment 6. Draft registration standard: 

Grandparenting and general registration 
eligibility registration standard  

 

7.2 The amount of emphasis that should be 
placed on a practitioner’s CPD to determine 
their eligibility for general registration.  

As per 1.3 
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